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This Week in Math: 

 
6th Grade Math students 

participated in different stations 

activities this week to review new 

material on ratios and comparing ratios. 

The students learned many different 

models, such as double line diagram, bar 

diagram, and a table to compare ratios. 

The students also began graphing ratios 

on a coordinate plane to solve problems. 

The students were able to see that 

when you are adding the graph is 

increasing however when you are 

subtracting the graph is decreasing. 

They were also able to use the table to 

plot the coordinate points on the graph, 

showing understanding of how ratios 

relate to coordinate points. In addition, 

the students reviewed the importance 

of knowing about positive and negative 

numbers and how they apply, or do not 

apply, in real world example problems. 

The students did an excellent job 

working in groups to practice and 

demonstrate their knowledge. Great job 

6th grade students keep working hard!  
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Week of February 24th: 
(Please visit the Assessments Calendar tab on 

my class website as well as your student’s Google 

Calendar as changes may occur) 

 

Monday, 2/24: 

6th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 5.1 – 5.4) 

 

Tuesday, 2/25: 

7th Grade Math  

(Quiz: Topics 7.1 – 7.3) 

 

Thursday, 2/27: 

8th Grade Math 

(Quiz: Topics 6.1 – 6.3) 

 

Friday, 2/28: 

Algebra 1 

(Quiz: Topic 6.6) 
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